
From: John Nagle <john.nagle@comcas.net> on 06/12/2008 10:15:36 AM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 12, 2008 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments 

Dear  Email comments, 

The credit card companies are a major contributor to the financial mess 
we are experiencing.  Reign them in. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. John Nagle 
850 Mill Rd 
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010-2063 


